County of Orange

County Executive Office

June 9, 2016

Honorable Charles Margines

Presiding Judge of the Superior Court of California
700 Civic Center Drive West

Santa Ana, CA 92701

Subject: Extension Request for Response to Grand Jury Report, “Gray Matters — A Look
at the Orange County Office on Aging”

Dear Judge Margines:

We respectfully request a six month extension for the County of Orange’s combined
response from both the Orange County Board of Supervisors and the OC Community
Resources department to the Grand Jury Report, “Gray Matters — A Look at the Orange
County Office on Aging.”

If you have any questions, please contact Lilly Simmering of the County Executive Office
at 714-834-6748.

Sincerel

Frank Kim
County Executive Officer

cc FY 2015-16 Orange County Grand Jury Foreman
Supervisor Lisa Bartless, Chair, Orange County Board of Supervisors
Mark Denny, Chief Operating Officer, County Executive Office
Steve Franks, Director, OC Community Resources
Lilly Simmering, Deputy Chief Operating Officer, County Executive Office
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